

Parent Association Activity Committee

(PAAC)

"Where Our Children Always Come First!"

January 3, 2019

Dear Sixth & Eighth Grade Parents,

St. Rocco School will be holding its' Annual Winter Gala "Rocking the Night Away" /Silent Auction on Saturday, March 9, 2019. This is a great night out (ADULT ONLY) and a fundraising event. Once again, each grade level is being asked for specific items to be put in a themed basket to be part of the silent auction.

The sixth grade will be putting together a "Date Night" Basket. Whether it be going out or staying home; we are looking for items to be put into this basket. If you are able to donate an item to be included in the basket please send it into school by Feb. 15th. Suggestions for donated items:

Wine Dinner Gift Cards

Chocolates Movie Passes

Limo Gift Card Florist Gift Card

Popcorn/Candy Popcorn popper

DVD Gift card for Restaurant (Takeout)

Thank you,

Mrs. Moschella & The 2019 Gala Committee

CHRIST is the reason for this school. ~in our minds, on our lips, and always in our hearts~